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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Ashley Ager <aager@ltenv.com>
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 10:51 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Robert Kron; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; 

blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov
Cc: Littrell, Kyle; Baker, Adrian; Tacoma Morrissey
Subject: [EXT] Closure Report - Corral Canyon Central Tank Battery (2RP-5466)
Attachments: XTO_Closure Report_Corral Canyon Central Tank Battery_2RP-5466.pdf

On behalf of XTO, please see the attached closure report for the Corral Canyon Central Tank Battery (2RP-5466). The 
report has been uploaded to the NMOCD permitting portal (PO#: 4O5HN-191115-C-1410). 
 
BLM Summary: 
On May 18, 2019, a leaking valve caused a release of approximately 45 barrels (bbls) of produced water into a 
temporary lined containment. A vacuum truck recovered all of the fluid that was released and XTO conducted 
a liner integrity inspection. The liner was determined to be compromised and additional investigation activities 
were required. Once the temporary containment was removed, delineation soil samples PH01/PH01A through 
PH05/PH05A were  collected from within the release extent from depths of 1 foot and 2 feet bgs to assess for 
the presence or absence of soil 
impacts. Laboratory analytical results for all soil samples indicated benzene, BTEX, GRO and DRO, TPH, and 
chloride concentrations were compliant with the Closure Criteria. XTO requests no further action for RP 
Number 2RP-5466.  
 
 
Thank You, 
Ashley 
 
 
 

 

Ashley Ager 
Senior Geologist/Vice President of Regional Offices 
970.946.1093 cell 
970.385.1096 office 
848 East Second Avenue, Durango, CO  81301 
www.ltenv.com 
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